
Mr. Harry West 
Acting County Manager 
Fulton County Courthouse 
Atlanta, Georgia · 

Dear Mr. West: 

August 14, 1969 

Enclosed is your copy of the Urban Corps intern contract for summer, 
1969. As was discussed with you by Dave Whelan of our staff, we were 
unable to supply you with two interns due to the lack of college financial 
certification. Also note that the work term is ten weeks, from June 16 
to August 22. 

The total amount due the Urban Corps for your intern is $250 for the 
ten week period. 

We thank you for taking an inte rest in the Urban Corps during our 
first term of operation and hope that you will be able to utilize more 
inte rns in the futur e. As you know we are now ope rating on a quarte rly 
program, not only during summe r months , but year-round. 

SW :ka r 

Enclosure - Contrac t ~) 

cc: lr;_µw n d Deen 
vCie o rge Berry 

Since rely, 

~ 
Sam Williams 
Di re cto r 




